
 

 

CERTIFICATE OF RECOGNITION 

Sherry Bullard  

 

The Nevada County Board of Supervisors takes great pleasure in 
recognizing Sherry Bullard for her thirty-one (31) years of dedicated service 
to members of the public and employees of Nevada County at the County Café.   

 
                 Sherry started working at the County Café in May of 1990.  During her time at the County 
Café she also worked as a part of the County workforce in the Department of Human Resources for 
approximately nine (9) months before returning to the Café in October of 1997. Between 2000 to 
2005 she served as the primary operator for the County Café until September 2005 when she became 
the formal owner and operator of the Cafe.  
 
Throughout her tenure, she has continually provided unmatched hospitality and service to the public, 
County staff and supported countless special events for County Departments and senior executives. 
Sherry has become a dependable part of everyday life at the Nevada County Eric Rood Administrative 
Center from the early risers in the Facilities Department and Nevada County Sheriff’s Office, to 
providing breakfast to folks in Social Services and Community Development Agency, fueling up  
staff from Informational General Services Agency on much needed coffee,  to providing lunch to the 
County’s numerous staff while continually serving members of the public who are welcomed by a 
warm smile while venturing to the Rood Center on County business.   
 
Even despite the outbreak and hardship of the coronavirus outbreak placed upon all Nevada County 
businesses or unexpected challenges like Public Safety Power Shutoffs (PSPS), Sherry has always 
demonstrated unwavering leadership through her resiliency, kind attitude, grateful spirit and 
continued hospitable service. County staff and the public alike have had the rare opportunity to 
become accustomed to the privilege of consistent, dependable and flexible service day-in and day-
out. Many lasting friendships have been formed over the years with Sherry never forgetting a name.  
 
Therefore, it is with great pleasure that the Nevada County Board of Supervisors thanks and 
congratulates Sherry Bullard for her thirty-one (31) years of dedicated service to members of the 
public and employees of Nevada County at the County Café and wishes the best to her future 
endeavors thereafter.  
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